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Officers urge cyclists to be vigilant
following Richmond Park robberies

Officers are urging cyclists to be vigilant as they investigate a spate of bike
robberies in the Richmond Park area.

Increased patrols are taking place following three reports within the past
week. In two cases the suspects were reported to have threatened the victim
with a machete.

Chief Superintendent Elisabeth Chapple, responsible for local policing in
south-west London, said"Many people in the area would have seen these



